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BY E-MAIL ONLY 

 
September 04, 2014 
 
Tania Persad 
Senior Legal Counsel, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Willowdale, Ontario M2J 1P8 
 
Dear Ms. Persad: 
 
Re: Upper Canada Transmission Inc. (“UCT”) 
 Monthly Report 

East-West Tie Project 
Board File No. EB-2011-0140 
 

The Board has reviewed UCT’s monthly report dated August 22, 2014 regarding 
the East-West Tie Project. 
 
The Board notes that Milestone 24, Approval of Environmental Assessment 
Terms of Reference (ToR) has a Board-approved date of for July 3, 2014 and 
continues to be uncompleted. In its July monthly report, UCT stated that it 
submitted its ToR on February 28, 2014 and as a result of comments received, 
submitted a follow-up amendment on May 22, 2014. UCT understands that the 
ToR is still under review pending a final decision from the Minister of Environment 
and that it does not know when a decision will be made. UCT further reports that if 
the approval is not received by early September, the overall project schedule may 
be negatively impacted. 
 
If approval of the ToR is not received by early September, UCT is requested to 
provide the following information in its next monthly report: 
 

− any update from the Ministry of the Environment regarding expected 
approval date for the ToR; and 
 

− a description of the effect on the project timelines and costs of the failure to 
achieve Milestone 24 by the Board-approved date. 
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On a separate note, on October 25, 2014, the Board received a copy of a letter 
(copy attached) from the Municipality of Wawa to UCT (Nextbridge) expressing 
concerns about the level of consultation between UCT and the Municipality of 
Wawa. The letter recommends that a meeting be arranged between UCT, its 
various consultants and the Council and Staff of the Municipality of Wawa.  
 
In your next monthly report, please also provide an update on the status of any 
follow-up by UCT regarding the Municipality of Wawa’s letter of October 25, 2014. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c.  Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 








